DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

MR. FRANCES CRUZ

General Manager

Perfect Provision Incorporated

64 Coconut St., Greenwoods Executive Village
Cainta, Rizal

Email Add: perfectprovision.inc@gmail.com

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD
Dear Mr. Cruz:

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to notify that your
quotation/proposal received on 13 September 2024 for the procurement of this
Authority’s “MARINA ID Lanyards and ID Card Holders” for the contract price of
Twenty-Nine Thousand Three Hundred Twenty Pesos and 95/100 (P29,320.95) is
hereby accepted.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

For conforme:

Name and Signature

Date:
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